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This House bill is another example of over reach and is a glaring example of how out 

of touch our Democratic elected officials are with the Oregon residents they proclaim 

to represent.  Another potential tax on our God given water which the state does not 

own.  I paid for my well and the power to run it, what gives you the right to charge or 

meter it in the future.  I will be voting Republican from now on if this is your idea of 

helping Oregonians.  


